
Year 5 Homework letter  - Friday 30th June 2023 
The children had a fantastic time at the dramatic performance of The Jungle Book on 

Tuesday afternoon—Thank you to the PTFA!  

English 
In English, we have continued with ‘The Last 
Bear’ by Hannah Gold. Throughout the week, 
the children have read over 10 chapters of the 
story. In Chapter 12, April (the main         
character) has an argument with her dad; 
inspired by this, the children have written a 
diary entry of what happened next. They 
have also written a description of what Bear 
Island looks like!  
 
In Maths, we have finished all of our units of 
work. For the next few weeks we will be     
revising key concepts: addition, subtraction, 
multiplication, division and fractions. This 
week, we focused on addition and subtraction.  

Homework 

Maths 

On MyMaths there are a selection of        
addition and subtraction problems. These 
revise the work we have completed this 
week.  

Reading 

There is a reading comprehension in the 
children's homework books for this week. 

Spellings 

Please complete session 19 of the spelling 
pack.  

Hop-A-Thon 
The children enjoyed raising money for the 
animals during the Hop-A-Thon on Thursday!  

 Dates 

Reserve Sports Day  Monday 3rd  
July 

Art Exhibition  Tuesday 4th  
July  

3.30pm—5:00pm  
Art Exhibition  Wednesday 5th  

July 

3.30pm—5:00pm  
Open Evening Wednesday 5th 

July—3.30pm—
5:00pm  

Transition afternoon Thursday 6th 
July 2023  

District Sports Field  Thursday 6th 
July 2023  

District Sports Track Monday 10th 
July 2023 

Year 5 Science at St Bede’s. Friday 14th   
July 

Year 6 Production Dress 
Rehearsal  

Friday 14th   
July—2pm 

Year 6 Production Monday 17th 
July—6pm-7pm 

Year 6 Production Tuesday 18th 
July—6pm-7pm 

Year 6 Leavers Service at 
Christ Church  

Friday 21st July 
9.30am 

Last day of term Friday 21st July Have a restful weekend,  
 
Miss Mitchell, Mrs Ross and Mr Peluso  


